

Engineering and Public Works Department 155 Heritage Way Juneau, Alaska 99801

Telephone: 586-0800

DATE: February 26, 2024

TO: Nick Waldo, Chair

Juneau Commission on Sustainability

FROM: Dianna Robinson, Environmental Project Specialist

SUBJECT: Waste Disposal Options Study

Hello JCOS members,

At the February 12th COW, the Assembly approved the use of funds from the Zero Waste CIP to fund a high-level study comparing our future options for solid waste. This study will look at the feasibility of building a new landfill vs. an incinerator vs. sending our waste south and should cost around \$75,000. Denise and I have already planned for the funds in the Zero Waste CIP.

The Assembly requested that JCOS weigh in on this topic, and while I've spoken with a few of you about this and it's come up in past meetings, we would like to have something to submit to the Assembly directly from JCOS. It would be ideal if it could be finalized and approved at the April regular meeting.

Please let me know if you have any questions,

Dianna Robinson